
Rockhounds West General Meeting 

February 14, 2023 

A brief general meeting was held at Briarwood Country Club prior to the Valentine’s Dinner.  

Joe Toce, president, called the meeting to order at 4:30pm, followed by the Pledge of 
Allegiance. Officers present were Joe Toce, President; Wendy McCormick, Vice-President; Joy 
Woodward, Treasurer; and Judy Davis, Secretary 

Minutes of January general meeting were approved. 

The treasurer’s report was approved. Balance as of 1/31/23 was $4,746.60 

Robert Provan and Linda Lundequist were thanked for the fabulous job they did in planning and 
organizing the Valentine’s dinner. 58 members enjoyed the dinner. 

Joe gave a summary of upcoming events. 

 

Upcoming Events: 

• February 17 is the field trip will be to the Wikieup area for lizardstone 
• March 6 is the Board Meeting at 1pm in the Stampede Room 
• March 13, General Meeting 2pm in Lecture Hall – note time change. Jay Wonderly from 

BLM will be our guest speaker 
• March 17 is the field trip out Eagle Eye Rd for barite and fluorite 
• Mar 20 is campfire on Hassayampa 
• April 3 is the Board Meeting at 1pm, Stampede Room 
• April 10 is the General Meeting/picnic/auction at Beardsley Ramada #2. Gene Dahlstrom 

will be our auctioneer. Linda and Kathy will work on the picnic. The club will provide 
chicken and members will bring utensils and a dish to share. 

Wendy McCormick was the winner of the 50/50 raffle.  

Meeting adjourned at 5:00pm.  

Respectfully submitted, 

Judy Davis, secretary 

 

 

 

 

 

 


